item#7
Planning & Programming

Lowenthal Motion

The creation of the Guiding Principles is a positive step for moving the CMP Fee
process forward and addressing the issues raised by Councils of Governments
(COGs) and cities.

| move, that in keeping with the level of communication that has been
established, staff circulate the Guiding Principles, as a draft document, to the
COGs, cities, and the Policy Advisory Committee for review and comment before
returning to Planning and Programming for approval.



